
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/09/24/201             Date: 04.09.2024 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

This is to inform all that due to ongoing 2nd SEM Examinations, we were unable to conduct regular 

classes. But in between we have got some free days where we can conduct the normal classes for 

newly admitted 1st SEM and the existing 5th SEM Students. 

 I, hereby inform all the newly admitted 1st SEM Students and the 

existing 5th SEM Students that their normal classes will be conducted on 

7/9/24, 10/9/24, 12/09/24 & 14/09/24. 

 The classes will be conducted on the published Class Routine. For 5th 

SEM, the new Class Routine will be published within tomorrow. 

  

NOTE: All the Faculty members are hereby informed to take the classes sincerely and if any 

faculty remains absent for University On-duty or leave, you must notify the students by attaching 

Leave Slip on the external Notice Board. 

 

 

 

 

  
______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr Sen 

Principal    

  

 

 

 

  


